
 
COUNTY OF BATH, VIRGINIA 

ELECTORAL BOARD MEETING 

BATH COUNTY COURT HOUSE 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL REGISTRAR 

65 COURTHOUSE HILL ROAD 

WARM SPRINGS, VIRGINIA   24484 

 
Wednesday June 9, 2021, 10:00 a.m. Canvas/Regular Meeting 

 
 

Eric Johnson, Chairman; Liz Knapp, Vice Chair; Nancy Peery, Secretary. 

And Donna Weaver, Bath County General Registrar 

 
 
 

Call to order: 10:00 a.m. 

 

Old Business: 

• No Old Business 

 
New Business: 

 
• Canvas of the June 8, 2021, Dual Primary Election 

• October 13th will be set for the Appreciation Dinner for The Officers of Election and to give plaques to the 

retired O.E.'s. 

• Signed letter of no absentee ballots received. 

• Training on June 29, 2021, 9-3 for new Electoral Board Members. Webinar with Webex. 

 
General Registrar Report: 

 
• No GR reports 

 
Meeting will continue to June 12, 2021, at 1:00 to Certify the Dual Primary Election. 

 
June 12, 2021the Dual Primary Elections were certified and the abstracts of the election and voided ballot of each 

ballot style were mailed to The Department of Elections and included in the June 9 and 12, 2021meetings 

minutes. 

 
 
 

Next meeting will be held on July 14, 2021, at The Bath Co. Historical Society Board Room at 

3:00p.m. 

 
 


